
 
 

TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: October 8, 2024 
 

TO:  Mayor and Town Council 

 

VIA:  Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager     

 

VIA:  Robert Miracle, CPA Deputy Town Manager, Finance and Administration 

   

FROM: Dean Mealy, II NIGP-CPP, CPPO Town Procurement and Contract Manager 

 

RE: Resolution No. 139-2024, approving a retroactive purchase order issued to TGR 

Technologies in the amount of $109,230 for advanced video analytics software 

 

DATE:  September 27, 2024 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends the Town Council approve Resolution No. 139-2024, approving a retroactive 

purchase order issued to TGR Technologies in the amount of $109,230 for advanced video 

analytics software. 

 

SUMMARY EXPLANATION/BACKGROUND  

 

The Police Department researched software that would provide advanced analytics to enable 

efficient video review, search, and analysis. The City of West Palm Beach and the Palm Beach 

Sherriff Office is using the same software.  

 

Information Technology reviewed the request and the proposal for this new software and 

authorized us to proceed. Do the timeline to secure, a purchase order was issued in September. I 

had reached to the Town Manager for approval to proceed and bring back at the next Town Council 

Meeting.  

 

FUNDING/FISCAL IMPACT 

 

Funding for this project will be from a donation from the Police Foundation. 

 

TOWN ATTORNEY REVIEW 

 

This format has been utilized by the Town in previous recommendations and was approved by the 

Town Attorney.  

 

 


